Year 1 Homework 
Week ending 20th September
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BEAR

—— AND THE

SCARY NIGHT




               Dear Parents/ Carers,

Our text has been ‘This is the Bear and the Scary Night’ about a bear that gets left behind in a park at night. We have been re-telling the story with finger puppets, sequencing the main events, talking through the main events and finally writing some sentences about the story.
In Maths this week, we have been continuing our place value learning up to 10. We’ve been very busy finding one more and 1 less than a number. We then compared different numbers using a variety of language such as more, less, greater, fewer and equal.
We’re all trying hard to learn how to prove to someone else that our answer is right. E.g. by using a number line, numicon or dienes etc.
In Science this week we have been learning about our senses. We used our sense of smell to try to find out what the different smell pots contained. We used the words septum, nostril and bridge with the children and labelled the different parts of the nose.
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Thank you for your support,

Mrs McLeod and Mr Young

                          HOMEWORK ACTIVITIES

1. Reading - Read your Bug club book on http://www.activelearn.co.uk
See if you can spot any words containing ‘th’. Remember to stick your tongue out when saying ‘th’. 
2. English – Chat Challenge! – Tell a grownup the story of ‘This is the Bear and the Scary Night’. Can you remember the beginning, middle parts and the end? You could create your own finger puppets to help you.
3. Maths – 1 more, 1 less than game. 
                     Roll a die. 

                     Can you tell an adult the number that is 1 more?

                     Can you tell an adult the number that is 1 less?
�


As part of developing independence in Year One, we encourage the children to get changed for P.E. themselves. Some children have found aspects of this difficult e.g. putting on socks, turning clothes the right way round and putting shoes on the correct feet. Whilst we are here to help, it would be great for their self-esteem if they felt confident changing themselves. Please encourage your child to practise this at home. 








